
Cestoball 

“Cestoball” is an internationally recognised game. To make it more familiar and popular 

for the first time in Nagaon district, a Training Camp is going to be started from 10th 

june’2022 at Nagaon GNDG Commerce College. Interested students can contact following 

persons for further information and queries. 

1. Rahul Mondal (Games Secretary), Ph. 6000105586 

2. Azad Saikia (Referee, Ex-student of Nagaon GNDG Commerce College), Ph. 8761838749 

3. Dr. Kalpendra Das (College Sports In-charge), Ph. 7002534737  

 

 

 


